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Public Invited to Discussion on Recreational Trails  
 
Ashburn, VA – The Loudoun County Parks, 
Recreation and Open Space Board, whose 
members are appointed by the Board of 
Supervisors and advise the Department of Parks, 
Recreation and Community Services (PRCS), 
will host a public meeting to discuss recreational 
trails in Loudoun County. The meeting will be 
held on Thursday, May 25, 2017, from 7:00 p.m. 
until 8:30 p.m. at The Senior Center of Leesburg, 
102 North Street, NW, Leesburg, Virginia. 
 
Meeting organizers invite members of the public 
who are interested in natural surface recreational trails to engage in a discussion regarding 
the current state of trails in Loudoun and explore opportunities for expanding and 
connecting recreational trails throughout the county. 
  
The meeting agenda will include a presentation by the Potomac Heritage National Scenic 
Trail Association and a panel discussion with representatives from PRCS, NOVA Parks 
and The Town of Leesburg Parks and Recreation.  
 
For more information about the meeting, email prcs@loudoun.gov. Anyone requiring a 
reasonable accommodation in order to participate should call The Senior Center of 
Leesburg at 703-737-8039 / TTY 711 or email aaa@loudoun.gov. 

### 
 

The mission of PRCS is to provide outstanding recreational and leisure opportunities, outcome-focused 
community services and stewardship of our natural resources to promote quality of life for Loudoun’s 

residents and visitors. 
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